
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Visit to St Nicholas Church 

 

On Monday 23rd September, Year Two will be walking to St Nicholas Church.  

Reverend Marion will be talking to the children about the features of a church. 

 

The children will be leaving at 1 o’clock and be back at school by 2.45. 

 

If you do not wish your child to participate in this exciting event, please inform 

the office in writing. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Teachers 

 
 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

